
 
 
 
 

55th  anniversary of the IPA-Section Bork e. V. / North Rhine-Westphalia 
 
Anniversary of the Institute for Training, Further Education and Personal Matters of the North 
Rhine - Westphalian Police (LAFP NRW) celebrated on the occasion of the 60th anniversary 
of the police premises in Selm-Bork and the 55th anniversary of the IPA-Section  Bork e. V. 
 
 
Dear IPA - Friends,  
 
On 26th November 1951 the arrival of the first hundred-strong unit from Münster marked the 
beginning of a new era: 
Namely the era of the riot police NRW in Bork, as well as the era of the premises used by the 
police in Selm-Bork. 
 
Five years later a small number of policemen founded the local IPA-section which has since 
then been housed on these premises for 55 years. 
 
So it is for good reason that we, the IPA – section Bork and the LAFP NRW, are organising  
an “Open Day” on Saturday, 17th September 2011. 
We are looking forward to welcoming more than 10.000 visitors. 
 
As to the programme: 
 
From 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. a wide range of police and IPA activities will be presented. 
You will find detailed information on our website www.ipa-bork.de  
 
In the evening you are invited to join us for a ball in the canteen of the LAFP NRW. 
Live music will guarantee an evening full of harmony and fun. 
 
Admission to both events is free. On request we will be able to provide accommodation on 
the premises. 
 
All our IPA-Friends are welcome to join us for the “Open Day” activities and / or the party at 
night. 
 
To facilitate planning and organisation please give notice of your participation as well as of 
your request for accommodation by 31st August 2011. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Konrad Bröker 
(Chairman of the IPA-Section Bork) 
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